
The Easy Listening Station. 

October 9, 1980 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 

Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

We are pleased to confirm your reception report of "LOVE" radio, AM -1500 
on October 6, 1980 from 2:15 - 3:00 AM. 

As you suspected WLQV was formerly WCZY. The station is still operated 
by the same corporation however, with the change in format from beautiful 

to inspirational there was also a change in management. 

We appreciate your good wishes and in the future if you should ever have 

the opportunity again, we would be delighted to have you in our radio 

audience. 

.Jak Myczka 
Station Manager, l'JLQV 
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